
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whilst this month has included a two-week school holiday, it seems we have 
still managed to squeeze a lot into the start of Term Three. It has been nice to 
be out and about in the community, and in particular we loved spending time 
at the Beaudesert Markets and greeting shoppers outside Woolworths in 
Beaudesert. In future weeks, we are looking forward to greeting members of 
the Boonah community at the Super IGA. 

The last few weeks have involved some intense planning sessions across all 
aspects of the College. Firstly, we see much happening on the building site 
and the multi-purpose centre is taking shape. It is lovely to see the many 
colours chosen in the roof here reflect the shades of timber and rusted ‘old 
shed’ that were removed from the land to make way for McAuley College. It 
reminds us of our rural heritage and that our story is deeply imbedded in that 
of those who walked and owned this land before us including the Traditional 
Owners and in more recent times, the dairy farmers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrolling now for 
2017, 2018 & 2019 

Enrolment Application Form 

 

All Saints’ Fete  
15 Oliver Street 

Boonah 
August 21 2016 
10:30 – 4:00 PM 

 
Come & join in the fun 

 
ZONTA Club of Beaudesert 

Fundraiser  

A nostalgic night at a Folk 
Centre of the 70s 

Saturday 27 August 2016 

St Thomas’ Hall 

Tickets $25.00  
includes meal and wine 

 

Contact  
Denise Martin 5541 3943 or 

Dolly Boutique at  

Beaudesert Fair 

Issue 3 – July 2016 

http://www.bne.catholic.edu.au/enrolmentspublic?schoolId=513


  

 

 

 

 

The Multipurpose building is out of the ground.        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secondly, we hosted a workshop in our 
temporary office with a range of Brisbane 
Catholic Education consultants to bring shape to 
Our Vision for Learning and Curriculum 
Planning. It was exciting to explore the 
possibilities for McAuley College in our delivery 
of contemporary and innovative learning.  

 

 

And finally, it was all about carpets, tiles, floor 
coverings, colours… and all those things that are 
important in creating our learning and working 
spaces. It certainly has taken many hours of 
deliberations for Deirdre, Michael and I, but we had 
a great time working with the architect selecting 
samples in readiness for our classrooms and 
administration area.   
 

Remember to join us on Facebook for regular 
snippets of the exciting journey we are embarking 
on together. 

In Mercy, 

Deidre Young 

Principal 

 

Deidr e, Michael and Gayle on -site. The frame work 

for  the Mulitpurpose building is out of the ground!  



  

 

 

Working for McAuley College  

All staffing positions for McAuley College will be advertised on our website www.mcauley.qld.edu.au of 
through Brisbane Catholic Education’s Catholic Jobs On Line 

Current advertised positions are: 

¶ Assistant Principal, Religious Education 

¶ Teacher Librarian 

All teaching positions will be available from Monday 1 August 2016 

 

Out and About in the Community  

 

 

It’s important to get the word out to the greater community that 
McAuley College has arrived in the Scenic Rim.   

Deirdre (D2) and myself (D1) enjoy getting out in the community 
and promoting the College.  Here I am outside Woolworths.  It was 
a freezing cold day when this photograph was taken and I’m sure 
the smile on my face was frozen in place – no Botox required!  

 

Next month – Boonah and the Canungra Markets – watch this space 
for more photos!! 

 

 

 

 

Dynamics  Training  

 

 

Gayle and Deirdre spent four days at the O’Shea Centre 
(our in-service training centre at Wilston) learning the 
ins and outs of our accounting system.  Gayle is now 
setting up accounts and paying bills, it is indeed starting 
to feel like a school – roll on January so we can start 
teaching our wonderful students! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mcauley.qld.edu.au/
http://www.bne.catholic.edu.au/BCE-EMPLOYMENT/Pages/default.aspx.


  

 

 

Thank you  

We received a phone call from Mr Bill Green a stranger who lives in Brisbane who offered to donate a 
piano to McAuley College.  It was his father’s and he no longer needed it as he was moving into a 
retirement village.  The piano had been played for many years and brought joy to their household.  We 
hope it will do the same at the College. 

What a wonderful gift!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet our inaugural students… 

Max Hohl 

Max is our first student from Darlington State School and is very excited about 
coming to McAuley College. 
 
He enjoys Maths and Music and plays the saxophone. 
 
His sports activities include Rugby and Tennis 
 

 

 

Jayden Tomlinson 

Jayden is from All Saints Boonah and enjoys  
English, Science and History. 
 
He plays the guitar and the keyboard  
– he will love the piano! 
 
We also have another very keen Rugby player 
 along with Handball. 


